
To the Coos Planning Board,

                                                        the simulations of the Presby Mobile Units 
may have minimized their size as well as reduced their number.

I did the best I could to make all of the background images the same scale, then 
increased the size of the cars to match the car size in the middle image which 
appears to be a real photograph

This car is also moved to the 'more cars at the right size" simulation at the top of 
the following page, for comparison to the ones shown in the simulation.

The bottom image is the simulation from the presentation produced by the 
Applicant.

In the top image I also removed the distracting red automobile behind the Mobile
Units.

The two new 500’ sections of track would have to be level. This is not shown in 
the simulations. How would this be done? What height above the existing terrain 
would each section of track be?

There would be 62’, excluding the existing rail and trestle, between the two new 
sections of track. There is no visual simulation of the cars that shows this space.

How did the State sign an MOU for a project that has no construction plans?

Kris Pastoriza
Easton , N.H.
August 2, 2022

Sent to the Coos Planning Board as an addendum the open letter to the 
Executive Council.




